
  

 

      

 

 

 

 

E-Newsletter December 2023 
  

Welcome 

Christmas is nearly here! The last few weeks have been full of excitement and 
festive activities including concerts, lunches and shopping trips. We are hugely 
grateful to several supporters for donating Christmas trees and to others for 

buying raffle tickets and Christmas cards. We have all sorts of exciting plans for 
2024. In the meantime we would like to wish everyone a very Merry Christmas! 

  
  

  

 

  

  

Christmas Concert 

Our adults and staff gave a fantastic concert for family and friends. They 
performed all their favourite Christmas songs with some wonderful singing and 
signing and everyone enjoyed a mince pie together! 
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Christmas Shopping 

Our adults have had a great time exploring the Christmas markets and shopping 

for presents for their families. 
  

  

 

  

 

  

  

Mount Kelly Carol Singers 

We all really enjoyed the concert given by the Mount Kelly Prep School children. 

The little carol singers performed their favourite carols and Christmas songs 
beautifully and they even did some signing. Afterwards they were each given 
some reindeer food to take home. 

  

  

 

  

 

  

 

 

Christingle 

Everyone really enjoyed our first ever Christingle Service. We sang carols and 
Isla told us all about the meaning of Christingle. All our adults held a Christingle 
orange that they had prepared. It was lovely to see some parents there too. 

  

  

 

  

 

  

  

 

 

 



Gingerbread Biscuits 

The Mews girls had a lovely time baking and decorating gingerbread biscuits. This 
was one of many festive activities in the run up to Christmas. 

  

  

 

  

 

  

  

Christmas Trees 

A big thank you to those who donated Christmas trees to Dame Hannahs - 

Endsleigh Garden Centre, part of Blue Diamond Group, Slates and Ladders 
Roofing and Heathfield Cross Christmas Tree Farm. The trees have brought us all 
so much joy and we have really enjoyed decorating them. 

  

  

 

  

 

  

  

Christmas Visits 

Our adults have all been out and about having a Christmassy time. They have 
been to Pennywell Farm, Buckfast Abbey and Disney on Ice. They even met the 
big man himself! 

  

  

 

  

 

  

  

 



Christmas Lunch 

All the adults and staff got together for a delicious Christmas Lunch with all the 
trimmings. Thank you to Sandra in the kitchen and Appetito for producing such a 
feast and to all those staff who helped serve. 

  

  

 

  

 

  

  

  

Saltash Christmas Festival 

Thank you to everyone who came to 
visit our stall at the Saltash Christmas 
Festival. Our fundraising team had a 

busy festive time meeting people and 
selling Christmas cards and Hearts for 
Hannahs gifts. 

 

 
We would like to say a huge thank you to all our volunteers and fundraisers for all 

their dedication and hard work.  

If you would like to get involved please contact supportus@discoverhannahs.org 
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